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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

Next week we have our first sports days taking place. These are notoriously difficult to 

manage, especially when the weather is as unpredictable as it has been this week. 

Therefore, a decision will be made by 11am on the morning of the sports day, and we 

will notify parents/carers via text message of the outcome. Please do not ring the school 

office, as it can get very busy in the mornings. Fingers crossed for some dry and sunny 

weather! Please can you ensure that your child brings a water bottle, suncream and 

sun hat (just in case!).  

This week, I was contacted by a local resident who was quite upset that a parent/carer 

had parked in front of their drive when collecting a child from school. Please can you 

be considerate towards local residents, who may need to use their driveways during 

these times. Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 18th June                                   

Pre-School Sports Day at 10.30am 

Wednesday 19th June                                   

Y5/6 Sports Day at 2pm 

Thursday 20th June                                   

Reception Sports Day at 2pm  

Tuesday 25th June                                   

KS1 Sports Day at 2pm  

Wednesday 26th June                                   

Y3/4 Sports Day 

Wednesday 26th June                                   

9.15am & 6pm - Reception New 

Parent Meeting 

Monday 1st July                      

School Photos  

Thursday 4th July                      

General Election – School Closed 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Thursday 11th July – 3.30pm – 5pm 

If anyone would like to have a stall at our 

summer fayre, it is £10 per table.  

Please contact the school office on 01384 

816940 or email: 

info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk with the 

heading: Summer Fayre.  

Please let friends and family know – it would 

be lovely to see as many stalls as possible.  

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air  

Air 

614 
Earth 

455 

Fire 

512 

Water 

533 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 88%                                    

Class RB – 95%                               

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 96%                                           

Class 2L – 93%                                             

Class 3/4B – 93%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 95%                                          

Class 3/4F – 99%                                                

Class 5/6B – 89%                                        

Class 5/6K – 90%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class 3/4F Le for        

99% attendance this week! 

 

 

School Photos  

Monday 1st July 

The school photographer will be coming 

in on Monday 1st July to take whole class 

photos.  

Please make sure that your child wears 

school uniform so that they all look 

smart. 

Thank you.  
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